
April PAC News

Parents met on-line to meet Victoria Mcallister, 
Wildflower’s temporary Principal and discuss a number 
of spring initiatives. May’s meeting will again be on-
line on the 17th beginning at 7pm. 


Thank You for taking the time to support the kids, teachers and staff of Wildflower.


Kindly, Meghan & PAC Executive

Playground Slide

Huge Thank You to Gabe 

and his crew at North 
Mountain for assembling  

& installing the new 
slide!! Kids are loving this 

wildscape!!


Middle Year Students 
seeking help!!          

PAC is looking for a 
parent with construction 

skills to support the 
Middle School students 
with repairing the picnic 

tables and wood seating!! 
If you can help save these 
tables please reach out to 

Meghan, PAC Chair. 
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PAC is actively recruiting for executive 
positions & parent volunteers to 
coordinate seasonal activities for next 
year. 


Positions needed to be filled are:      


     Downhill Ski Coordinator,             
Swimming Lessons Coordinator,                                            

	                  Christmas Fundraising Coordinator


If interested please email Meghan at wildflowerschoolpac@gmail.com to 
learn more. 


Year End BBQ!!

      Wildflower PAC would like invite all families to the annual year end BBQ!! 
This event will be held at the school to celebrate the year and the successful 
creation of the wildscape playground! Details with date, time and what’s needed 
will be shared in May.                          
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